
 
SFdS ​(a short)​ Week at a Glance 1/2-1/4 

Work together, Play together, Pray together 
January Monthly Core Value: Responsibility 

Mon. 31 Tues. 1 Wed. 2 Thurs. 3 Fri. 4 Sat. 5 Sun.  6 

SFdS School Events 

 

 

Back to 
School! 
 
Remember 
all your 
snow 
clothes! 
 
4th-8th: 
Remember 
your 
instrument 
for band 

Begin 
January 
Reading 
Calendar  
(15 mins, 5 
nights a 
week will get 
you to your 
goal of 300 
minutes!) 
 
 

  
 
 

 
  
  

 
Ring in the NEW Year with Reading!: 
Beginning this month, we are starting ALL school Reading 
Calendars.  Every student has a monthly reading goal of 300 
minutes (approx 15 mins, 5 nights a week).  The January 
calendar will come home on Thursday.  The students can read 

independently or be read to.  We encourage as much family involvement as possible- 
ask questions, listen to them read out loud, read together.  Please encourage 
RESPONSIBILITY by reminding your student(s) to enter their minutes and bring back 
the ​signed​ calendar on the 31st! We will be keeping track of all our minutes.  
Below are a few links that might help get you started:)  
 
https://www.pbgrace.com/ 

Some great family ideas- include reading prayers in your daily minutes 
https://www.raz-kids.com/ 

All students K-4th have a login to read books at their level 
 
https://www.k12reader.com/why-read-20-minutes-a-day/ 
http://www.readingrockets.org/ 
Why reading daily is soooo important! 
 
Chaperone Request: 
There is still a need for a female chaperone for the 7/8th grade trip to Wolf Ridge 
Environmental Learning Center in February.  Please contact the school office if you are 
interested.  To learn more, visit the site at  ​https://wolf-ridge.org/  
 
 

https://www.pbgrace.com/
https://www.raz-kids.com/
https://www.k12reader.com/why-read-20-minutes-a-day/
http://www.readingrockets.org/
https://wolf-ridge.org/


Reminders:  
 

● HSA Meeting: ​Monday,​ ​January 7th 6pm 
● Parish Council Meeting: ​January 8th, 6pm 
● Catholic Schools Week Planning Meeting:  ​All are welcome! 3:15pm, 

Cafeteria 
 
 
Just a reminder, if the weather cooperates (Temp. and Windchill 
above 0) we will go outside everyday!  Please remember all your 
snow clothes.  ​ALL students should have boots, warm jacket, 
mittens/gloves, and a hat (a cute new SFdS one!).​  All students in 
Pk-4 also need to wear snowpants​.  I encourage students in 
5th-8th to wear snow pants for warmth- if they want to play 
anywhere in the snow, they must wear them.  Thank you! 

 
 






